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Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Penelope D. Buys, Engineering Specialist III, Division of Engineering !;~ ~ 

Docket No: 20180 146-EI - Review of 2019-2021 storm hardening plan, Duke 
Energy Florida, LLC. 

Please add the following e-mail in the Correspondence side of the docket file. 

Thank you. 



Penny Buys 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dear Ms. Cisarik, 

Penny Buys 
Friday, July OS, 2019 11:19 AM 
'kcisarik@aol.com' 
Docket No. 20180146-EI- Review of Duke Energy Florida Storm Hardening Plan 

Thank you for your recent letter to the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) regarding Duke Energy Florida's (DEF) 

2019-2021 Storm Hardening Plan. I have placed your letter on the correspondence side of the docket file to ensure that 

your comments are available to all interested parties. It is my understanding that DEF has c;:ontacted you with respect to 

the inquiries in your letter. 

If you have additional questions or need further assistance, please call our toll-free number 1-800-342-3552. If you want 

updated case information, visit the PSC's website, www.floridapsc.com; look for the Clerk's tab, then select Dockets, and 

type in Docket Number 20180146. 

Sincerely, 

Penelope Buys 

Division of Engineering 
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